
Town of Occoquan 

Written Questions Received Through April 14, 2017 

IFB 2017-001 

Installation of a Non-Motorized Watercraft Launch 

Q: Is the bid still scheduled for April 21, 2017 at 2:00 PM? 

A: Affirmative 

Q: Can I get a copy of any addenda that have been released to date? 

A: There have been no addenda to date. 

Q: Can I get a copy of the pre-bid list and updated plan holder list? 

A: Pre-bid list attached – all plans have been posted electronically, so there is no plan holder list. 

Q: Do you already have an Estimated Budget or Cost given for the project? 

A: This project is being funded through a grant process with the Department of Conservation and 
Recreation, totaling $125,000.  The final expenditure, however, will depend on approval from the 
Occoquan Town Council. 

Q: Contract Drawings appear to show that a portion of the ramp now exist. A visit to the site show 
no existing structures, is it the intent of the drawings that all is new and is required as part of this 
solicitation. 

A: The kayak ramp is part of an overall project which will eventually extend the boardwalk along the 
other portions of the river frontage within the Town.  As observed, however, there is no 
boardwalk in place near the proposed kayak launch, so this project will be new construction. 

Q: What is the depth of the water in the area of the project. 

A: Please find attached an exhibit prepared in December 2010 showing river soundings near the 
proposed kayak ramp. 
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